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OSC Production@osc.state.ny.us
Friday, May 02,2O74 4:1"2 PM

Center for Judicial Accountability
Re: ATT: Counsel Groenwegen; Deputy Counsel Fanshawe; Deputy Comptroller Ward:

Reporting Government Fraud -- Grand Larceny of the Public Fisc & Taxpayer Monies:

Governor Cuomo's Budget Bill of Legislative & Judiciary Appropriations for Fiscal Year

201.4-

This is to advise you that the Office of the State Comptroller's lnvestigations Unit has received your complaint. Due to

the hieh volume of complaints this Office receives, it is not always possible to provide an immediate or a personal

response to you. please be assured that your complaint will be reviewed and appropriate action taken, including

referral to appropriate staff within the Office of the State Comptroller or other agencies if warranted.

Thank you for bringing this matter to Comptroller DiNapoli's attention.
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